
Hello everyone! I hope you all had a
wonderful summer! If you have not
sent me your club officers' contact
information, please do so by August
18th at the latest. Please see the
newsletter below for infomation
regarding our district project, officer
training date, fall rally, etc. As always,
feel free to contact me with any
questions.
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Program Spotlight- UNICEF

UNICEF is an organization that specializes in protecting children's rights
around the globe. Key Club is one of UNICEF’s longest-standing

partnerships. They support children’s health and give them sanitary spaces,
safe water, quality education, and protection from violence. Key Club
International’s newest partnership with UNICEF is the Start Strong:

Zambia, where members raise money to help children in southeast Africa.
The money goes to building community centers where children can learn,

play, and have access to water and sanitation centers. It also helps train
volunteers and provides toys and books to needy families. You can start

fundraisers in numerous ways, such as hosting events (dances, trivia nights,
etc) or doing Trick-or-Treat UNICEF. For more information, go to

https://www.keyclub.org/start-strong-zambia/. 

Officer Training Information:
On September 10th (time TBD), we will be
holding our officer training for this month. 
Please note that this is required for officers,

and highly encouraged for all other members.
Please RSVP to maddie@ktkey.org no later

than September 1st, and let me know if there 
are any conflicts or transportation issues (I will

do my best to help however needed). 
Location and time will be communicated soon,

so please be checking your emails for that.

Fall Rally:

Fall Rally is just around the
corner! Please plan to join
us on October 21, 2023 at

Dollywood in Pigeon Forge,
Tennessee. More details

regarding price, time
confirmation, and

registration information
will be sent soon.

https://www.keyclub.org/start-strong-zambia/

